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Ajitkumar, Richa

To: Ramsammy, Andrew

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Not agree for unit 34 amend Zoning 

From: president <president@royalcrownexpress.com>  
Sent: 2021/09/03 3:30 PM 
To: Ramsammy, Andrew <Andrew.Ramsammy@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Not agree for unit 34 amend Zoning  
Importance: High 

Hi Andrew ,  

I have received letter from city of Brampton regarding unit # 34 at 2500 Williams pkway Brampton .  

I am the owner of Unit #57 & 58 . I am  not agree with for amend Zoning . The main reasons mentions below : 

1) Environmental issues like poor air quality also  Intake air for AC/ Heating is too close to all tenants . This is not a 
individuals building , it has multiple others offices as well in this plaza .    

2) Pets being cremated , may be sick with diseases or were being treated with medicines that will cause even more 
harmful fumes for walk in customers , bad for business .  

3) Property value decrease Because no one willing to buy or rent close to proximity to a crematorium . 

A crematorium is not a good fit for this location because this is a predominantly industrial  business area . 
Where front and back doors are open consistently . 

It would be appreciated if you can do action on this . Hope you can Understand.  

Thank you,  

Preet Kahlon

Director of Operations 

Royal Crown Express 

647-210-6000 

(905) 749-0630 | (647) 210-6000

president@royalcrownexpress.com

www.royalcrownexpress.com

2500 Williams Pkwy, Unit #57 /58, Brampton, ON, L6S 5M9


